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Corporations/insurance do not care about people, only their bottom lines. They fire 

quality physicians and replace them with cheaper nurse practitioners and PAs. They 

block paying for appropriate treatments that are more expenses even when they are 

clearly indicated and make healthcare more expensive but less effective for 

everyone.  


